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Puget Sound Energy, Inc. (“PSE”) respectfully submits these comments to California Independent 
System Operator (“CAISO”) on the Two-Tier Allocation Real-Time Bid Cost Recovery Initiative. PSE 
appreciates the opportunity to provide these written comments. 

 Although PSE does not have a position as to whether CAISO should move from its current single 
tier to a two tier allocation for real-time bid cost recovery, PSE favors the current Balancing Authority 
Area level allocations in CAISO’s OATT Section 11.8.6.3.2. CAISO should provide clarity as to how this 
section would be affected by a two-tier allocation. 


